Matts Menu
September 30th – October 4th, 2019
*Pumpkin Day – It is happening!! We will have pumpkin day on Friday, October 30th. We will have more details to follow in the coming weeks. I am SOOOOO excited we will be able to keep this fun tradition going. There will be socially distant activities and each grade will remain together. We will also be having our fall party in class. We are only allowed to bring prepackaged items at this time. Some examples would be individual bags of popcorn (pretzels and veggie sticks), cheese pulls, mandarin oranges/ peaches in the cups, etc.. If you have a question about a prepackaged item, please do not hesitate to contact me 😊 
**Reading Logs –There is a new reading log in your children’s folder/ released on GC.  Most of the children had their reading logs turned in on time! Way to go! This reading log, along with one good summary, will be due next Friday. Please be sure your children are filling out his/her log nightly. This is an easy way to boost that reading grade! ( 
***Math Parent Involvement Night- This is just a reminder that next Thursday, the 22nd, I will be releasing my Math video. I will put this on the GC as well as email the link. We will talk everything math in 3rd grade. I am proud of the progress the students are making. We recently started the one-minute multiplication timings. The goal is 20/20 in one minute, but 80% is considered mastery, so 16/20 would be mastery of the given facts. 
****Math Facts- Please continue working with your children at home on a regular basis with their basic addition and subtraction facts. We are quickly moving along in math and the children are needing to know those basic facts! Once they have basic addition and subtraction down keep going with that multiplication! Flash cards, review games, and Wrap Ups are some AMAZING ways to help with those math facts!  Don’t forget to fill out those math logs! Math logs will be due on Friday, October 30th. 
******School Days – Please be sure to ask your children about the following activities from this past week: completing Chapter 2 in Social Studies, our word of the week - determination, our Roberto Clemente story, learning about plural and singular nouns, and what is going on in PE (focusing on throwing accurately and controlling our throwing distance through a variety of accuracy based games. , Art (Monet-inspired Impressionism project), and Morning Meeting.  
*******Tip of the week – Show responsibility ( You can do this by having your child take responsibility for their homework and helping them get their routines set for the new(er) school year (getting ready in the morning, making snack/lunch, bedtime routines, etc). 
Spelling List
(short and long vowel review)
backpack      
sentence             thunder                umbrella         mindfulness


remote          
location              became                isolate             mutation 
______________________________________________________________________________
 **This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
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